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Top DEP Stories 
   
LehighValley Live: Ongoing probe sheds new light on 3-train collision, derailment in Lower Saucon 
https://www.lehighvalleylive.com/news/2024/03/ongoing-probe-sheds-new-light-on-3-train-collision-
derailment-in-lower-saucon.html 
 
Bradford Era: Drought watch/warning lifted for eight counties 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/drought-watch-warning-lifted-for-eight-
counties/article_07524a36-dcb3-11ee-b5b0-1ffa7634e7fd.html 
 
Pennlive: Plugging Pennsylvania’s abandoned oil and gas wells is a game of Whac-A- Mole 
https://www.pennlive.com/opinion/2024/03/plugging-pennsylvanias-abandoned-oil-and-gas-wells-is-a-
game-of-whac-a-mole-opinion.html 
 
Bradford Era: Drought watch/warning lifted for eight counties 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/drought-watch-warning-lifted-for-eight-
counties/article_07524a36-dcb3-11ee-b5b0-1ffa7634e7fd.html 
 
 
Mentions   
 
Sunbury Daily Item: Energy audit being conducted in Lewisburg 
https://www.dailyitem.com/news/energy-audit-being-conducted-in-lewisburg/article_73852938-dbca-
11ee-bb93-93edfcf40b93.html  
 
WTAJ: Is it legal to collect rainwater in PA? 
https://www.wtaj.com/news/regional-news/is-it-legal-to-collect-rainwater-in-pennsylvania/  
 
 
East Palestine Train Derailment 
 
New Castle News: After Ohio train derailment, tank cars didn't need to be blown open to release 
chemical, NTSB says 
https://www.ncnewsonline.com/news/local_news/after-ohio-train-derailment-tank-cars-didnt-need-to-
be-blown-open-to-release-chemical/article_742949a1-16ce-543f-8011-1bf2e1f59389.html 
 
WITF: NTSB: After Ohio train derailment, tank cars didn’t need to be blown open to release chemical 
https://www.witf.org/2024/03/07/ntsb-after-ohio-train-derailment-tank-cars-didnt-need-to-be-blown-
open-to-release-chemical/ 
 
KDKA: East Palestine residents crestfallen after NTSB chair says "controlled burn" was unnecessary 
https://www.cbsnews.com/pittsburgh/news/east-palestine-residents-controlled-burn-unnecessary-
reaction/ 
 
Pittsburgh Union Progress: Deluzio and Lee bring rail safety, health care and history into focus for State 
of the Union 
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https://www.unionprogress.com/2024/03/08/deluzio-and-lee-bring-rail-safety-health-care-and-history-
into-focus-for-state-of-the-union/  
 
WESA: ‘Really messed up’: East Palestine residents react to news that controlled burn was unnecessary 
https://www.wesa.fm/environment-energy/2024-03-08/east-palestine-controlled-burn-unnecessary 
 
AP: Norfolk Southern alone should pay for cleanup of Ohio train derailment, judge says 
https://apnews.com/article/norfolk-southern-railroad-derailment-east-palestine-
84120e55a7b7b92eb2fb69b82c3fb3eb 
 
 
Air 
 
Times Observer: Officials confirm malfunction at United refining Co. 
https://www.timesobserver.com/news/local-news/2024/03/officials-confirms-malfunction-at-united-
refining-co/ 
 
 
Climate Change 
 
WESA: Pa. manufacturers could make a dent in carbon emissions, if they’re convinced it’s good for 
business 
https://www.wesa.fm/environment-energy/2024-03-07/pennsylvania-manufacturers-reducing-carbon-
emissions-good-for-business  
 
AP: Last month was hottest February ever recorded. It’s the ninth-straight broken record 
https://apnews.com/article/hot-climate-change-records-oceans-0af09f155051b25d245a0fd28fe23af6 
 
 
Conservation and Recreation 
 
Bradford Era: PA Wilds, Purple Lizard to improve regional maps 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/pa-wilds-purple-lizard-to-improve-regional-
maps/article_cd4f2ac2-dcba-11ee-bac4-d33467a076b2.html 
 
Philly Burbs: Styer Orchards readies for spring with huge additions to fields. Here's the plan 
https://www.phillyburbs.com/story/news/local/2024/03/08/styer-orchards-planning-big-spring-
additions-bucks-county-farms-middletown 
 
KYW News: Pa. pays property owners for land lost to eminent domain, but farmers want more for their 
loss 
https://www.audacy.com/kywnewsradio/news/local/farmers-want-more-from-pa-when-land-is-lost-to-
eminent-domain 
 
Levittown Now: New Friends Of Burlington Island Board Member Has Fond Memories Of It 
https://levittownnow.com/2024/03/07/new-friends-of-burlington-island-board-member-has-fond-
memories-of-it/ 
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Reading Eagle: Trout stocking underway in Berks  
https://www.readingeagle.com/2024/03/08/trout-stocking-underway-in-berks/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Greensburg Salem to move forward with contractor on part of outdoor classroom 
project 
https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/greensburg-salem-to-move-forward-with-contractor-on-part-
of-outdoor-classroom-project/  
 
 
Drought 
 
Carlisle Sentinel: State lifts drought watch/warning for all counties, including Cumberland 
https://cumberlink.com/news/local/state-lifts-drought-watch-warning-for-all-counties-including-
cumberland/article_b16a6ce4-dbf3-11ee-98ef-afb43fd83a1f.html 
 
 
Energy 
 
The Mercury: Montgomery County commissioners split on electric vehicle contract 
https://www.pottsmerc.com/2024/03/08/montgomery-county-commissioners-split-on-electric-vehicle-
contract/ 
 
KYW News: After a year in the dark, Boathouse Row hits the switch on new LED light system 
https://www.audacy.com/kywnewsradio/news/local/boathouse-row-turns-on-new-led-lights 
 
Central Penn Business Journal: York County real estate business leases with solar company 
https://www.cpbj.com/york-county-real-estate-business-leases-with-solar-company/ 
 
FOX43: Fannett Township residents not happy with solar farm project 
https://www.fox43.com/article/news/local/fannet-township-solar-farm-project-franklin-county/521-
3fad3fa3-3fc3-4a9b-ba9f-a62c2508022c 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Vistra takes over at Beaver Valley nuclear power station 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2024/03/07/beaver-valley-nuclear-power-station-
vistra.html  
 
 
Vector Management 
 
Record-Argus: Tick talk: Expert provides info about tick research, prevention 
https://www.recordargusnews.com/community/tick-talk-expert-provides-info-about-tick-research-
prevention/article_281afd7c-dbe5-11ee-ae77-bb9b2430f17c.html 
 
 
Waste 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Denver Council authorizes borough to act against trash hauler 
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https://lancasteronline.com/news/regional/denver-council-authorizes-borough-to-act-against-trash-
hauler/article_a3120db6-d679-11ee-b0cd-470b51c78391.html 
 
 
Water 
 
Times News: Towamensing gets sewer plans from former engineer 
https://www.tnonline.com/20240307/lower-towamensing-gets-sewer-plans-from-former-engineer/ 
 
Levittown Now: Bristol To Launch State Grant-Funded Environmental & Infrastructure Projects 
https://levittownnow.com/2024/03/07/bristol-to-launch-state-grant-funded-environmental-
infrastructure-projects/ 
 
Huntingdon Daily News: Appeal filed in response to DEP permit 
https://www.huntingdondailynews.com/news/local/appeal-filed-in-response-to-dep-
permit/article_9e12bf59-9679-5321-8006-a27a3f597c44.html 
 
WTAE: Water main break blocking busy intersection in Mount Lebanon 
https://www.wtae.com/article/water-main-break-blocking-busy-intersection-in-mount-
lebanon/60137396  
 
WPXI: Major water main break causing road buckling, traffic delays in Mount Lebanon 
https://www.wpxi.com/news/local/major-water-main-break-causing-road-buckling-traffic-delays-
mount-lebanon/OBGIMG5GVBA4DCLWS2JC47XEVI/  
 
Post-Gazette: Adriana E. Ramírez: The world’s water crisis is coming to Pittsburgh 
https://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/adriana-e-ramirez/2024/03/07/ramirez-pittsburgh-climate-
refugees-mexico-city-water-crises/stories/202403080017 
 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Erie Times: What winter? Erie area is 'abnormally dry' due to lack of snow, rain 
https://www.goerie.com/story/news/local/2024/03/08/erie-pa-is-abnormally-dry-weather-due-to-lack-
of-snow-rain-us-drought-monitor/72881243007/ 
 
Daily Local: Upper Providence hearing on Parkhouse development proposal postponed 
https://www.dailylocal.com/2024/03/07/upper-providence-hearing-on-parkhouse-development-
proposal-postponed/ 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Oregon Village developers give up court fight over Manheim Township project 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/local/oregon-village-developers-give-up-court-fight-over-manheim-
township-project/article_5959dbdc-dccc-11ee-8898-07b09a59bccb.html 
 
Reading Eagle: Fire contained at southeastern Berks chemical plant Arkema Inc. 
https://www.readingeagle.com/2024/03/07/fire-contained-at-southeastern-berks-chemical-plant-
arkema-inc/ 
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Huntingdon Daily News: Hazmat emergencies can happen anytime 
https://www.huntingdondailynews.com/news/local/hazmat-emergencies-can-happen-
anytime/article_d32644e3-4fce-568b-9358-670dfeda4edf.html 
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